May 14, 1975

The Planning Boayvd convened on above date at 7:30 P. M. with all
members present with the exception of Harold Gvant and Chavles Gilmore.
Harold attemded a meeting of the Sout nwestern N, H, Regional Planning
Commission. At this meeting the State of N. H. Will discuss a five ( 5)
yeay plan for projection of highways,

Records of the previous meeting were approved as read.

My. Dennis Richmond, accompanied by Gevome Weiner, returned
with his plan for a subdivision of the Tenny land Tract 3B, Approval
vepresented by certificate #9116 has been recéived from the N. H.
Water Supply and Pollution Contvol Cosnmission.

My. Richmond has included all specifications the Board suggested

with changes made in article 1 & 2. These changes weve approved by the
Board.

A list of abutters were given to the Secwetary who will notify them of
a Public Hearing to be held on June 11, 1975, notice to be sent to the
Peterborough Transcript end posted in a public place in Town.

My. Merrifield and My. Abbott met with Mr. Hoffman and discussed
the impovtance of a soil map, among other matters. Both Myr. AbBott
and My. Mervifield veporied at length on this meetigand the Board
decided it would be a good idea to call a meeting Of the Planning Board,
Se#t Conservation Commitiee, the Selectmen and the Antvim Tax Payers
group.

Evric Tenney is to check on the funds available for a soil map to find out
if it is reasonable to assune that we can expect any Federal funds at this time.

Discretionary easements will be a matier of discussion at ouy next
meeting on May 28; a decision must be masigeby July 1, 1975. We would
have likallo have had My. Hendevson present at this meeling but he will be
unable to attend.

A copy of the specifications on land owned by D. S. Richmond was given
to My, Henderson which he will veturn to the Secwetary,

Secretary j

Meeting adjouvned at 10:00 P, M.




